STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Govemor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

Administrative Letter No. 26

October 28, 2016
To: Participating California Teleconnect Fund (CTF) program carriers

Re: California Teleconnect Fund Administrative Letter No. 26 - CTF Eligible Services List

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) adopted the California Teleconnect Fund Goals
and Program Rule Changes in Ordering Paragraph 1 of Decision (D.) 15-07-007, which took effect
on July 23, 2015. Rule 11 of Appendix A, of the California Teleconnect Fund Goals and Program
Rule Changes states:

“CD Staff will update the eligible services list annually via administrative letter.”

The California Teleconnect Fund Program will continue to use the existing Eligible Services
List as adopted in Appendix B of D.15-07-007, until further notice. In addition, we clarify
that Multi-Protocol Label Switching (MPLS) is also eligible when used in conjunction with
another CTF-eligible service. The list of eligible services can be found on the California
Public Utilities’ California Teleconnect Fund Program website by selecting the link below:

http: //www.cpuc.ca.gov/General.aspx?id=2571

For questions regarding this Administrative Letter, please contact Lisa Paulo, Regulatory

Analyst at LP1@cpuc.ca.gov .

Sincerely,

Michael Amnato
Acting Director, Communications Division



